
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC | 9th February 2016 

Nature and Water World 
 
Welcome back for an exciting new Term One!  We hope all the 
children and families have enjoyed their school holidays and children 
have settled back nicely in their first week of school.  This upcoming 
term children will engage in fun and interesting activities and build on 
their communication, leadership, team building skills through play, 
discovery, engagement and learning.  Children will have the 
opportunity to develop their creativity by participating in different art 
and craft activities, cooking, science experiments, dress up and 
drama, etc.  Children can also enjoy outdoor activities such as 
football, soccer, free play in the sandpit and playground, and different 
team games for a better sense of wellbeing. 

This term we are focusing on Nature and Water world and our ocean 
themed activities are designed to explore sea animals, ocean recycle 
art and crafts, colouring, weaving, sewing, texture exploring and 
sensory play. 

We are also focusing on bringing the natural materials in so we will 
be going for a nature walks and collect branches, leaves, rocks, sand 
to enable children better connection to the world around us. 

Our Suggestion Box is located on Sign in/out desk at Madeley 
OSHC.  If you have any ideas please fill out a slip and pop it in.  We 
are always looking for new ideas and activities and would love to 
have your input.   

We are looking forward to the rest of the Term! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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